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To whom it may concern

Title: Three-dimensional finite element analysis with different internal fixation methods

through the anterior approach

Authors: Xianjin Xie, Shenglu Cao, Kai Tong, Ziyi Zhong, Gang Wang

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared for this study, and

that in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques mentioned are appropriate for

the research.

Please contact me if you have any queries.

Sincerely,

Gang Wang

Department of Orthopaedic Surgery, Nanfang Hospital, Southern Medical University,
Guangzhou 510515, PR China

Tel: +86-15625058184

E-mail: 664032160@qq.com
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